
The SIG Young children's perspectives SIG has been active as usual this year. 

 In March 2011 we published an edited book with Routledge. Edited by Harcourt, D., 

Perry, B. & Waller, T. Young children’s perspectives: Ethics, theory and research. 

Routledge: London. The book has contributions from approximately 17 SIG members.  

 In September a special issue of the EECERJ focusing on children’s perspectives and 

participation in research was published, edited by Deborah Harcourt and 

Johanna Einarsdottir with contributions from approximately12 SIG members.  

 Following the 2011 EECERA conference in Geneva, the SIG held a symposium in 

Verona, hosted by the University of Verona. 11 SIG members attended. 

 Two special issue of the International Journal of Early Years are now in preparation. 

One will be published in December this year and a further issue early 2013. Almost 20 

SIG members will contribute. 

 Members of the group are participating on a wide range of collaborative projects and 

presenting their research at international conferences.  

 


